
Good Afternoon.  This is an important message from Akron School.  Due to the coronavirus potentially 
requiring our school to close, the District is working to find ways to continue to facilitate and provide 
academic resources to our students.  We recognize that not all households in the district have internet 
service so we are working on solutions to temporarily provide internet service, but require a response 
from those households without.  If you do not have internet service at your household, kindly call the 
school’s Technology Office at (716)542-5050 and leave a brief message with your child’s name, grade 
level and address or send an email to akronitdept@akronk12.org and provide the same information.  
Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
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